
LYME ENERGY COMMITTEE 
MINUTES 

April 18, 2011 
 

PRESENT:    Charles Regan, Gary Phetteplace,  Carola Lea, Sue MacKenzie, Dan O'Hara, 
Becky Lovejoy,   Matt Brown 
 
ABSENT:  Marc Bolenger,  
 
RESIGNED:  John Gartner 
 
Meeting called to order by Becky at  7:30PM 
 
Minutes of the March meeting were approved as written. 
 
1.  Topic-  New members, several interested community members.   
 
Discussion-  One current opening.  Seeking new member. 
 
Action-  Becky to call tentative new members. 
 
 
2. Topic-  10-10-10   
 
Discussion-   1- combine with Pumpkin Festival.   ? move pumpkin festival up a week.  Charles 
to coordinate the two events. 
                                     2- Good attendance,  many expressed interest in the next  (This) year.  
                                     3- Need a greater variety of foods. 
                                     4.  Table for Business cards. 
                                     5.  Carola to bring list of Lyme Business 
                                     6. Need Posters- 
                                     7.  Need to take pictures for future publicity. 
 
3.  Topic-  Energy Roundtable   May 25th 
 
Discussion-  Looking for members to attend. 
                                  No   Idling campaign,  Involve the school.   Signs at the recycling center.  A 
sensitive issue, ? how best to approach.   
                                   Encourage tire pressure maintainance. 
                                    Clothes drying.   Using outdoor lines, wood racks 
                                   Quarterly articles for newsletter.   Will set up automatic articles to be 
submitted monthly. 
                                   Ride sharing, using listserv 
                                   ? What energy related activities are happening at the school. 
 
 



  Sue Tire Pressures 
Matt- Clothes drying 
Dan- Idling 
Becky Rideshare 
            Staycations  vs airtravel 
 
 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:30 
 
Next Meeting Monday,  May 16, 2011  7:30-8:30  Town Office Building. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Susan J. MacKenzie 
 
Secretary 
 


